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1- Association
Association is now registered in France. Bank account will be opened probably next 
week. Money will be deposited there asap.

2-  Election board
Its members will receive a communication soon regarding the procedures (see past 
meeting’s minutes).

3- Change in IOV representative 
A communication will be sent in accordance with what has been stated during last Skype
meeting.

4- Capacity building in Paris
We didn’t receive confirmation from Indonesia so far. Jorijn will call for more info in 
order to plan it all. Could be on May 15-16th. People and topics are mainly confirmed. 
Still need some coordination work. We have the room confirmed at UNESCO’s 
headquarters.

5- Event in Korea (Jeju) is heading well. Refer to last meeting’s minutes. 1-3 déc. 2017.

6- Global Monitoring
No news yet on June meeting regarding measuring the success of the convention (global 
monitoring framework). Some Steering Committee members (Jorijn, Ananya and 
Antoine) plan to be present in China for the meeting. Antoine will coordinate ICH-NGO 
Forum position based on the future UNESCO working documents.

7- A meeting with the Convention Secretariat will be proposed soon together with 
Diego and Jorijn. 

8- Varia
The NGO Traditions for Tomorrow will inaugurate an exhibition on Indigenous traditions 
in Paris in UNESCO’s headquarter from 18th of April.

Ananya is organizing a workshop on wood carving in India.

Website challenges are being solved at this time.


